
From: Rummel, Marsha  
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2011 12:13 AM 
To: Scanlon, Amy 
Cc: JDS 
Subject: 14 S Franklin at LC 
 
Amy- 
  
I support the application. Chris Muchka came to the last First Settlement meeting and there was strong 
support for the demo and rebuild. It looks like an exemplary green infill project and everyone was very excited. 
Please share this with the Commission. 
  
Thanks- 
Marsha 
  
  
2. 21413 14 South Franklin Street - First Settlement Historic District - Demolition of existing 
structure and construction of new two unit residence. 
Contact: Chris Muchka and Audric Schieve 

 
 


